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Question from Clir Jackson to the Early Years, Children & Youth
Panel

25" March 2013
Question:

Does the Panel know anything about the procedure for the review of
children’s centres approved by Council on 4 March, and will they be
involved in any way?

Answer:

The Strategic Director will briefly outline the proposed process for
developing these proposals in his Director's Briefing to the Panel on 25"
March. A report will then be prepared for the May meeting which will
outline the proposed process in detail and set out a timescale for
concluding this piece of work.



